101 2 Street, Suite 510
San Francisco, CA 94105

July 15, 2024

Subject: FCC Application Cover Letter for FCC ID: 2A15-SENSOR3

Dear Sir:

This request is for a permissive change to remove restrictions for CRS frequencies for Bastille’s
equipment due to its operation and classification as a “test equipment” under the exception in section
15.121(c) of the Commission’s rules.

The restrictions to CRS frequencies are implemented in firmware. Removal of restrictions to the CRS
frequencies will involve the removal of attenuation that was introduced in the receive signal path. No
modification to the hardware is required. As such, all previous tests apply to the device regardless of
the restrictions to the CRS frequencies.

Sincerely,
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Brett Walkenhorst
CTO, Bastille Networks



